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September 22, 2011
To,
Managing Director,

Fisher Toys Ltd.

324, Bay Avenue
London

Letter No.34, MD/Promotion/Marketing/2010

Dear Sir,

[Sub: Appeal to consider my promotion]

I, Jonathan Lee, Manager of Marketing of Fisher Toys Ltd. has been serving the company with utmost sincerity and diligence for the past 5 years.

I have been very successful in the field I have been working upon and I am confident enough to take any upcoming challenges. My HOD has also praised me and given me good appraisals which are available in my abstracts.

May I request the policy of management and concerned authorities to recognize my service and reward the Best Performers and thereby promote me suitably, as deemed fit and oblige.

Please consider my request and try to do the needful as early as possible. Anticipating reply form your side.

Thanking you.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Lee
Manager of Marketing

Fisher Toys Ltd.
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